RICHARDSVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
SBDM Meeting - 10/12/17 @ 4:30 PM in the Library

1. The meeting was called to order at 4:34PM. These members were present for the
meeting:

* Brian Womack, principal, Ashley Martin, Kyle Brooks, Barry Sanders - teachers
* Monica Ross, Shana Elkin - parents
2. The agenda was approved by Barry Sanders and seconded by Ashley Martin.

3. Approval of Minutes: This was approved by Shana Elkin and seconded by Barry
Sanders

4. Unfinished business: We had the second reading of the writing policy. This was
approved by Ashley Martin and seconded by Kyle Brooks.

5. New Business:
a.) SBDM budget was approved by Barry Sanders and seconded by Shana Elkin.

b.) Consideration of teacher request - Mr. Brooks presented a request from
other teachers in regards to using money for extras (example Kona Ice) to pay
late fees. It was discussed and will be revisited.

c.) Approval of Title 1 position - not a new position, but ESS position
transferred to Title 1 position. This was approved by Barry Sanders and
seconded by Ashley Martin.

6. Principal’s report:

a.) Budget report - We discussed purchasing computers with the funds in
yearbook. This was approved by Kyle Brooks and seconded by Monica Ross.

b.) SWIS data was reviewed.
c.) Fundraiser discussion in regards to smart cards and bobcat cards being sold.
d.) SBDM review and revision - It was decided to hold off at the moment.

7. Comments from the floor - N/A



8. Adjourn at 5:15



